COF,
Lloud's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

8th July, 1937.

Dear Sir,

I duly received your letter of the 3rd instant
enclosing one from Messrs. Chantlers de Normandie in connexion
with my request for the original approved plans of the Motor
Trawler "FINLANDE", their Yard No. 5%8, and the contents have
been carefully noted.

In the circumstances I have to request that you will
be good enough to forward to this Office the coples of the plans
now in your possession, after verification with the original
approved plans.

I am, Dear Sir,
Yours falthfully,

(P.C.Havre).
Secretary.
J. MacGeachle, Esq.,
ROUEN ,
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